
 

       

    
  

19th August 2024 

Our Ref: JCP.Suffolkonboardtimetables  

 

Dear Families 

If your child uses School Transport or Public Transport to get to school, there have been some 

changes to timetables and operators, with effect from September 2024.  Please do check the Suffolk 

on Board website to view the routes and timetables: 

Suffolk On Board 

If you have an queries, please contact their Customer Service Centre on 0345 606 6173 

Please check this information regularly as we have been informed that some of the later changes 

may not be completed until the end of August. 

Kind Regards 

Julie Cooper 

School Communications Officer 

Stowmarket High School 

 

https://www.suffolkonboard.com/

